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Public information is currently being produced around charges for care services. 

 

Final Joint Inspection (Adults) the effectiveness of strategic planning in North Ayrshire 

Partnership has now been published. This report is available on the Healthcare Improvement 

Scotland and Care Inspectorate websites. 

 

http://www.healthcareimprovementscotland.org/our_work/inspecting_and_regulating_care/jo

int_inspections_strat_com/north_ayrshire_mar_19.aspx 

 

http://www.careinspectorate.com/index.php/publications-statistics/46-inspection-reports-

local-authority/joint-inspections-for-children-s-services 

 

Final report from “What matters to you?” 2018 is now available, it outlines changes made 

within services. These changes were requested by people who use services and it is hoped 

will improve people’s experience of health and social care in North Ayrshire. Link to the 

report; 

 

https://bit.ly/2tz983U 

 

A reference group (7 providers involved) has been set up to look at the new Care Home 

Commissioning Strategy. It is hoped this will develop an effective, responsive and 

sustainable CH market in NA. It is likely that discussions will be a regular item on Care 

Home forum agenda. 

 


